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Nazareth School PTG’s 5 Things…  
May 2025 Edition 

 

a quick highlight of PTG happenings this month 

 
For more information, please reach out to NazarethSchoolPTG@gmail.com. 

 

1. Join us Tuesday, May 6 for the Art Show and our last PTG general meeting of the 
year. We hope to see you there!  

2. PTG approved $550 to purchase Bibles for the first grade curriculum.  

3. The new 2025-2026 PTG Board has been formed! Thank you to all parents who 
expressed interest! 

4. Staff appreciation week is here! PTG is treating our amazing teachers and staff to 
something special each day this week. Students are also invited to participate in 
these optional daily themes:  

 Monday: Give a teacher or staff member a high five 

 Tuesday: Bring a teacher or staff member a coffee related gift or gift card 

 Wednesday: Write a note to your teacher or a staff member 

 Thursday: Bring a snack or candy for a staff member or teacher 

 Friday: Bring a flower to thank your teacher or a staff member 
 

5. Nazareth School has partnered with ADAC to enhance services and assist in 
meeting our WASC accreditation goals through a Multi-Tiered System of Support 
(MTSS). Funding for this valuable initiative came from your generous support of 
Turkey Trot 2024. Thank you!  


